THE BETTY BRAME MEMORIAL BURSARY

The Betty Brame Memorial Bursary is given in memory of one of our longstanding and fondly remembered members, with the agreement of her family.

Members of the Eden Valley Guild of Spinners, Weavers and Dyers may apply for funds from it to help them further their abilities in one of the Guild's crafts.

It may be used for example to fund a course or workshop, or to buy a piece of equipment.

Rules:

Applications must be submitted to the Chairperson and will then be considered by the Committee.

Applications may be made at any time of the year providing there are funds available to be allocated.

Each year the money may be allocated to one member or shared between a number of applicants.

The application must make it clear how the Grant will be spent.

The Committee would expect the applicant to supply at least 25% of the total cost, the exact percentage to be agreed with the Committee for each application. The amount available will vary according to Guild funds available and the number of applicants.

The application must make it clear how the applicant will bring a benefit to the Guild (e.g. a talk, a demonstration, a workshop or something else).

There must be a date when the project will be finished which is agreed by the Committee.

Receipts for all expenditure will be required.

It will be agreed with each successful applicant before they start the project at what point the Grant will be paid (in instalments or a lump sum).

Any Grant money paid will be refundable if the Committee feel that no benefit to the Guild has been made by the agreed date.

Any Grant money paid will be refundable if the project is not completed by the agreed date.

I confirm that I have read and agree to the above regulations:	
Signature	Date
Print Name	